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BRAMPTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

VACANCY FOR A PARISH 
COUNCILLOR 

 

BRAMPTON WARD 
 
 

The vacancy, due to the resignation of Ms Anne 
Saunders, may now be filled by co-option. 
 
Forms for this are available from the Clerk to 
the Council: 
 
Tess Rogers, Brampton Memorial Centre, 
Memorial Playing Fields, Thrapston Road, 
Brampton, PE28 4TB 
 
01480 454441 
 
clerk@bramptonpc.co.uk 
 
Forms to be returned by Wed 8 July 5pm. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dated : 19.06.2020      
 Tess Rogers 
 Clerk to the Council 
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